
 
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

ELECTION COMMISSION MEETINGS ON MONDAY, APRIL 18, 2022  
 
April 15, 2022 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Two Anchorage Election Commission meetings are scheduled for Monday, April 18, 2022. Both 
meetings will be held at the MOA Election Center at 619 E. Ship Creek Avenue, Door D, which is on 
the east side of the building. The meetings are scheduled as follows:   

 
• 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. - Election Commission Worksession regarding the April 5, 2022 

Regular Election.  
 
• 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. or until complete - Election Commission Public Session of Canvass 

and Adoption of the Election Commission Report regarding the April 5, 2022 Regular 
Election. The Commission will review preliminarily challenged ballot envelopes and will make 
final decisions on the adjudication of challenged ballots for the April 5, 2022 Regular Election.  

 
The Anchorage Assembly certification of the April 5, 2022 Regular Election is scheduled to occur at the 
regular Assembly meeting on Tuesday, April 26, 2022, beginning at 5:00 p.m. in the Assembly Chambers 
at the Loussac Library.   
 
Written testimony or comments for the Election Commission meetings are encouraged and email is 
one way to provide information to the Anchorage Election Commission for the Public Session of 
Canvass. Please submit written comments to Elections@anchorageak.gov by 4:00 p.m. the day of 
the meeting. There is also a call-in number for the public to listen to the meeting. For the public to dial 
in: call Conference Bridge Phone Number – (907) 273-5190, Participant Code – 721227 #. 
Campaigns and individuals with challenged ballot envelopes will be provided time to speak to the 
Commission regarding those challenges.  The public will be provided a limited amount of time to 
speak under Audience Participation.   
 
For additional Municipal Election information, please visit muni.org/elections, call 907-243-
VOTE(8683), or email elections@anchorageak.gov. 
 

### 
 
CONTACTS:  
Jamie Heinz, Acting Municipal Clerk – Elections    Barbara A. Jones, Municipal Clerk                               
Phone: 907-243-VOTE (8683)                                Phone: 907-243-VOTE (8683) 
elections@anchorageak.gov                                   elections@anchorageak.gov 
                                       

mailto:Elections@anchorageak.gov
http://www.muni.org/elections
mailto:elections@anchorageak.gov
mailto:elections@anchorageak.gov
mailto:elections@anchorageak.gov

